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Jerusalem, 27 June2021 

 

"Under the United Nations framework, the Qatari funded fuel deliveries for the Gaza 
Power Plant will resume tomorrow, Monday, as per the previous agreement between the 
United Nations Office for Project Services (UNOPS) and the State of Qatar.  
 
I welcome all steps taken to de-escalate the situation. UN will continue to work with all 
concerned parties and partners to solidify a ceasefire and help the people of Gaza.” 
 
[ENDS] 
 
 


